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July Shoot 
 The next shoot will be on Saturday July 4, 2015. Signups start at 8:00 AM and shooting starts at 9:00 AM. 

Come on out and celebrate the Fourth of July by  making some noise the old fashioned way.  

 

 

SAGEBRUSH REBELLION 
  The Sagebrush Rebellion is fast approaching. If you haven't sent in your application yet, do it now. 

Remember these dates --July 31, Aug 1, Aug 2, 2015. Friday is the pot shoots and side matches. Pocket pistols 

and .22 pistols and rifles will be provided if you don't have them. Coffee and donuts will be provided every 

morning. All matches start at 9:00 AM. Saturday evening will be pot luck dinner at the Monticola Club. 

 

 

July Meeting 
  The next meeting will be on Friday July 17, 2015 at the Pizza Factory in Janesville. The meeting starts at 7:00 

PM.  

 

 

Lassen County Fair Parade 
  The Lassen County Parade is on Saturday July 18, 2015. We will be meeting at the Lassen Shopping 

Center Parking Lot at about 8:30 AM. The parade starts at 10:00 AM by the Post Office on N. Lassen St. 

If you want to join us on the float or to walk and give candy to the kids, the more the merrier. We had a 

great time last year and we took third place as an organizational float. Cowboy clothing is not 

mandatory, but would add to the overall look of the float. If you want to come or have questions my 

number is 530-253-3502 Kid Nickle. 

 

 

nickle's worth 

 

  The Work Day at the range accomplished quite a lot. The parking lot got mowed, bays were mowed, wooden 

reels hauled to the burn pile, the rifle firing line got cleared of grass and weeds, the trap and skeet area cleared 

of grass and weeds. Still some work to do, but will wait for the Rebellion work day in July. My thanks to all 

who came out to help and brought equipment and enthusiasm. Much appreciated. 

  At the last shoot we had some first time shooters young and some not so young. Thanks to Mad Dog Mark 

and those on the posse who helped them be safe and have a good time. This is what makes them come back 

again and again. Yes they were slow, but they were safe and if we remember our first time, we were slow also 

and people helped us and made us feel welcome. 

  " Socialism is a phiosophy of failure, the creed of ignorance,and the gospel of envy. It's inherent virtue is the 

equal sharing of misery." Winston Churchill 

  Keep your powder dry and deny the enemy the high ground. 


